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Julie,

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it reflects your intent.  The
amendment tracks closely the Maine statute you forwarded to me, but there are a few
changes to comply with our statutory scheme.  It would be a good idea to have one of
our landlord−tenant drafters take a close look at the draft, too, because there may be
remedies or other requirements that I overlooked when drafting the amendment.  Let’s
talk on Tuesday to discuss any changes you may wish to see.
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